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Dear Fellow Gator,
You are receiving this message because our records indicate that you are registered for an @alumni.ufl.edu forwarding address. Due to Domain-based Message Authentication, Reporting & Conformance (DMARC – hyperlink to: https://dmarc.org/) changes, and increasingly stricter policies, The University of Florida will discontinue the @alumni.ufl.edu email forwarding service effective June 30, 2019. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
The unfortunate situation we face is that email-forwarding services no longer work reliably. This issue is affecting all email forwarding programs nationwide, and is beyond UF’s control. We have seen a substantial increase in complaints from alumni who are not receiving emails through our forwarding service and we are unable to resolve these issues. We don’t want any part of your alumni experience to be a source of frustration and can’t continue to offer a service that does not serve The Gator Nation® well.
Mail sent to @alumni.ufl.edu forwarding addresses will no longer be delivered after June 30, 2019. [Bold/Make color stand out]
We will send multiple notices to remind you about this change. Our hope is that this will provide enough time for you to notify contacts and update subscriptions. 
Again, we apologize for the inconvenience. If you have questions, or would like additional information, please contact us (hyperlink to ufalum@ufalumni.ufl.edu). 
Go Gators!
Matthew M. Hodge, Ph.D. (BSADV ’94)
Associate Vice President, Alumni Relations
Executive Director, UF Alumni Association
UF Advancement 
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